17 June, 2015

Dan Kellar Policy Staff Advisor, The Society of Energy Professionals 2239 Yonge St Toronto, ON M4S 2B5



VIA Canada Post and RSS Filing

Ms. Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board P.O. Box 2319 2300 Yonge St. Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Re: EB-2015-0026 B2M Limited Partnership Application for 2015 to 2019 Transmission Revenue Requirement and Rates The Society of Energy Professionals Interrogatories

Dear Ms. Walli,

Further to Procedural Order No. 1 in the above-noted proceeding, OEB staff submitted interrogatories on June 15, 2015, which The Society of Energy Professionals has reviewed. In order to avoid duplication, The Society of Energy Professionals will not be submitting interrogatories.

Also, please be advised that my name should be added to the contact list for this proceeding:

Dan Kellar Policy Staff Advisor The Society of Energy Professionals 2239 Yonge Street Toronto, ON M4S 2B5

416-979-2709, x3005 (phone) 416-979-5794 (fax) kellard@thesociety.ca

Thank you.

Dan Kellar

Policy Staff Advisor

D. Kellan

The Society of Energy Professionals

Email copy: Interested Parties